
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

The Fondation Hôpital Saint-Eustache  

Receives a Substantial Charitable Bequest 

of $350,000 

Saint-Eustache, Tuesday, December 17, 2024 — The Fondation Hôpital Saint-

Eustache is proud to announce that it received a significant charitable bequest of 

$350,000 yesterday from the estate of Gilles Jetté, who wished to make a positive and 

lasting impact on his community. 

The two liquidators of the succession, Diane D. Lavallée and Serge Constantin, visited 

the Fondation’s office to officially deliver the donation. Mr. Constantin reflected on 

Gilles Jetté’s career, a dedicated employee at Terre Constantin since the late 1990s, 

where he worked as a heavy machinery operator. He stated, “Gilles was a loyal 

employee, never missing a day of work.”  

It was after a medical appointment at Hôpital de Saint-Eustache that Mr. Jetté met Ms. 

Lavallée. Together, and with the guidance of a planned giving advisor and a notary, they 

arranged this charitable bequest, a thoughtful gesture in support of the Fondation’s 

mission. 

A Donation That Will Change Lives 

 

This planned donation will allow the Fondation Hôpital Saint-Eustache to continue 

acquiring advanced medical equipment, improve the quality of care offered to patients, 

and meet the growing demands of its hospital. 

 

What is a Planned Donation? 

 

A planned donation is a philanthropic commitment that ensures long-term support for 

the causes one values. Including a bequest in your will allows you to leave a meaningful 

legacy and support the community’s well-being for generations to come. 

 

In the photo: Lyne Des Trois Maisons, Executive Director of the Fondation Hôpital 

Saint-Eustache, is surrounded by the liquidators. To her left is Diane D. Lavallée, 

Municipal Councillor for the City of Lorraine and former Executive Director of the 

Fondation, and to her right is Mr. Serge Constantin, retired contractor from Terre 

Constantin. 

 

For more information about planned donations, to donate, or to participate in our 

fundraising activities, please visit our website at fondationhopitalsainteustache.com or 

contact us at 450 974-8229. 

 

Please note that the Fondation’s office is closed today for the holiday season. We’ll 

be back on Monday, January 6, 2025. Wishing everyone a wonderful holiday season! 
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SOURCE:  Jade Éthier Bélec 

 Communications and Events Advisor 

 Fondation Hôpital Saint-Eustache 

 Phone : 450 473-6811, ext. 42349 

520, Arthur-Sauvé Boulevard, suite CS-012, Saint-Eustache (Québec)  J7R 5B1 Tel. : 450 974-8229 

fondation.hse@ssss.gouv.qc.ca Facebook and LinkedIn: Fondation Hôpital Saint-Eustache Instagram : Fondation HSE 
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